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I have followed the Neighbourhood Plan meetings and have the following observation for 
consideration please.  
 
Whilst the Cricket field is considered 'valuable green space' it is not accessible for all, it is not a public 
right of way and you have to be a member therefore whilst it is a lovely green space its valuable lies 
within the club itself which is not a Town asset.  However, the firey fields are also a valued green 
space, have been invaluable during the pandemic, are used by hundreds daily for exercise and play 
yet the wording used for this area is far less expressive of the previous Town Plan. I think the plan, as 
it stands, does not fully recognise the value of the Firey fields and leaves it open for future 
development.  
 
I would also question why a previous Mayor, who had little to do with the Neighbourhood Plan, is 
pictured and and promoted on the document.  
 
Thank you for your consideration  
 
Regards  
Sally Bonser  
 


